
 

 

CD RES. 01 (96-R22)  
 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE DIRECTING COUNCIL OF 
THE INTER-AMERICAN CHILDREN’S INSTITUTE  

(Approved in plenary session, held on October 27, 2022) 
 

 
THE DIRECTING COUNCIL,  
 
MINDFUL OF: 
 
The dedication and commitment demonstrated by Ms Lolis Maria Salas Montes, former 
Representative of the Government of Honduras to the Directing Council of the Inter-
American Children’s Institute (IIN), in the exercise of the Presidency of this Directing 
Council, during the period 2020. 
 
RESOLVES:  
 

1. To thank Ms Lolis Maria Salas Montes for her work and to congratulate her on 
her achievements as President of the Directing Council of the Inter-American 
Children’s Institute over the period mentioned above. 

 


